
We, David and Sharon Butler having lived here at  Fracchia Road since 1975 have seen 

quite a few families raise their kids here. We urge you as our representatives for our community 

not to let this vineyard turn into a commercial cannibis grow with a bunch of hoop tents covering 

the area. As, we are sure you would not like to look at it everyday in your backyard. 

It is a very peaceful neighborhood and we would not like to have all the trouble that the 

commercial grow would bring with it. 

 

Thank You, David and Sharon Butler 

 




